
Welcome to  

Calvary Mennonite Fellowship 
October 20, 2024 

Vol. XXV     No. 41 
 

9:00  Prayer Service in Room CH-2 – All are Welcome!  
“Continue steadfastly in prayer,  

being watchful in it with thanksgiving.  Col.4:2 
 

9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)       Room  CH-1 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)      Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday school Assembly    Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening & Announcements,   
 Call to Worship & Offering                            Tom Keener 
 Congregational Singing                                  Jeron Mullet 
 Sharing & Prayer Time                                    Sam Troyer 
 Message                  1 Peter 4                            Joel Troyer 
                        “Arm Yourself to Suffer”   

-------------------------------------------------------- 
 

TODAY’S SERVANTS 
Greeter Today:   Josh & Hope Helmuth 
Hosts Today:    Sam & Kate Troyer 
Usher in Charge: Jerry Martin 
 

THIS WEEK  
Friday, 7:00 pm – Youth  Bible Study and Volleyball at CCA 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
October 27 – Communion service in evening. 
October 31, 6:30 pm – Heralds of Hope Fall Banquet at Weavers Menn. Ch. –  
      RSVP by Oct. 16 to www.heraldsofhope.org/rsvp/ (See poster in hall.) 
November 22 – CMF Thanksgiving Banquet  (No Fellowship Meal in Nov. or  
     Dec.  A volunteer is needed for Hostess on Nov. 10.) 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Congratulations to Jordan & Kayla Knicely on the birth of Nicolas Slade on 
October 16, weighing 7 lb., 10 oz.  A basket to bless Nicolas with  a “diaper 
shower” is in the hall.   

 Our Church Retreat last weekend was again a highlight for the entire 
congregation, aptly summarized by Marissa A.:  “We had a fantastic 
weekend with our church family!  Jam sessions, Fabulous Food, Comfort 
Knotting for flood victims, 10 o’clock meats, Hiking, Meaningful Conversations, 
Testimonies of Gratitude.”  Our appreciation and thanks to those who 
planned (Suetta & Anna), those who prepared and shared, all who 
participated, and ultimately God Himself Who enabled and generously 
blessed!  May happy memories and gratitude continue! 
 

Several Key Issues 
 Locks Changed – The church entrance now opens with the same key 

as the school entrances, AA1, or with the master key, AA.  If you need 
a new key for the church door contact JIB and turn in your old key.   

 To use the Outdoor Court lights or equipment, contact JIB or a 
trustee for the code to access the keys.   

 The code to access the lockbox on the Ag Building has been changed.  
Contact JIB or a trustee for the code so you can enter.   

 2024-25 Church Offices – Copies of the church officers for the new church 
year are in your mailboxes. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Missionary Spotlight – Micah & Karissa Krabill 
Our SEAMS Family in NYC 

Greetings from South Brooklyn!  With the weather turning considerably cooler and the 
daylight hours being reduced, we are so grateful that we had the summer here to get to 
know our community in the evenings, etc.  In the past few weeks we’ve had fewer 
interactions because of that.  However, the Lord is still allowing us to meet more locals 
here and there and for that we are grateful!  Lately one of our new J friends has been 
sharing with me about the extreme antisemitism he’s facing at the local college.  Will you 
join us in prayer for his salvation and physical safety?  Another request is that we meet a 
local, young J family with children the same age as our boys with whom we could become 
friends and do things together as families. 
—Micah for the Krabill’s  

 

Offering last Sunday:  $6,079.25            Regular Offering :  $2,720.00  
                                            CCA Concrete Pad:  $2,359.25 
Attendance last Sunday:   103  

Servants For Next Sunday 
Message:  Josh Helmuth    Hostess:  Gloria Wenger 
Cleaning:   Cynthia S. for CCA        Usher in Charge: Bruce King 
Missionary Supporters: Jordan & Kayla K.  Mowing:  Ivan Godoy 

http://www.heraldsofhope.org/rsvp/


 2024-25 CMF Budget was approved in the Oct. 6 business meeting. 
Based on annual donations of $200,000, regular offering donations 
will be distributed as follows: BMA/EBI, 4%; Building Fund, 16%; 
General Fund*, 50%; Missions Fund, 30%.  Pastoral support will be 
given in the Fifth Sunday offerings; Alms Fund is supported by the 
special offerings at communion.  [*The General Fund is used to 
provide the many ongoing needs of maintaining our facility, utilities, 
supplies and SS curriculum, insurance, guest speakers, etc.]   

Your regular giving of tithes and offerings  
advances His Church and her mission! 

 

 The IGo newsletter is available under the mailboxes. 
 

 CMF members are encouraged to support the West Rockingham Food 
Pantry as a ministry to our neighbors with its distribution on the third 
Thursday each month.  Donations  may be sent  to  WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton 
Pike, Rockingham, VA 22802. 

Jesus said:  “I was hungry and you gave me food.”  Matt. 25:35 
 

2024- 2025 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool    (4-5 y.o.) - Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker          Rm CH-1 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) –                                                     Cafeteria 
                      c/o Calvin Lee Shirk and Fonda Showalter 
 Primary     (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst, Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6) – Lou Martin, Lane Beery          Art/Music Rm 103 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) – Skyler Beery, Tom Keener                  Room 213 
 Women     Merlynne Keener, coordinator                         Sewing Room 
 Men           Joe McGurrin, coordinator                                     Auditorium 
                  Superintendents, Joel Troyer and Jason King 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy Spirit—committed 
to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our neighbor as ourselves, sharing the 
Good News, and edifying our fellow pilgrims through the exposition of and 
obedience to God’s all-sufficient written Word.   
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor                              John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                         Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
         Frank Good, Deacon                            Stanley Good, Secretary 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       Calvary Mennonite Fellowship 
           6083 Mount Clinton Pike, Harrisonburg, VA  22802  
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